Bonnie McKinlay

To accept the proposal to advance the construction of the Kalama Manufacturing & Marine Export
Facility at the dawn of human-caused climate disruption is unacceptable. I urge Dept of Ecology to
reject this plan. We all are entrusted to care for this special planet. To permit NWIW's mega-facility
to be dropped on the Columbia Riverbank at Kalama would be irresponsible to the human, plant and
animal life in SW Washington. Such an acceptance of the methanol refinery smashes our hopes of
addressing climate disruption before time runs out.



